
The Pembina people talk about risks of one in a thousand or one in a million etc. etc. Their assumption 
is there is an acceptable level of risk worth assuming, and, from a business point of view (their point of 
view) that may be so, but why does Portland have to assume any level of risk? Are we so impoverished 
as a City that we have to say, "OK. We accept these risks and hope they don't happen soon?" From my 
point of view, any risk of a catastrophic event is too risky. Please say "no" to this request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave. #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


